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December 27, 2021

Mayor Jenny Wilson
2001 South State Street, Suite N-2100
Salt Lake City, UT 84414-4575

RE: Mountainous Planning District Planning Commission Recommendations

Dear Mayor Wilson:

[ am writing on behalf of Mayor Peterson and Mayor-elect Michael Weichers regarding recommendations
from the City of Cottonwood Heights for a representative to serve on the Mountainous Planning District
Planning Commission. We acknowledge your ordinance requirements to submit the names of two or three
candidates for consideration.

As you are aware, Nicole Omer has served over the past few years and expressed a desire to be
reappointed. After discussion on this matter, we are requesting that Nicole be reappointed to the
Commission representing Cottonwood Heights. In accordance with your ordinance, we are also providing
the name of Jonathan Ebbeler, who recently applied to the county offices for a position on the
Commission.

We appreciate the continued collaboration with Salt Lake County and look forward to continuing positive
working relationships as we address issues that impact both of our organizations. Let me know if you
have any questions or need further clarification on this matter.

Sincerely,

K e

Tim Tingey
City Manager

C: Mayor Mike Peterson
Mayor Elect Michael Weichers
Lisa Hartman, Associate Deputy Mayor, Regional Operations, Salt Lake County
Jake Young, Planning Program Manager, Salt Lake County
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